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2003-2004 Board Members 
 
President Mike Trumbold 
Past President Larry Fujara 
VP/PE Joanne O'Connor 
Treasurer Mike DeLargy 
Secretary Kathy Terborg 
Prof Dev Sherry Gini 
Survey Jean Bouslog 
Newsletter Vivian Schroeder 
Membership Diane Brummel 
Bus Ptnr Relations Peggy Enquist 
Website/Communic. Laura Thompson 
Large Firm Fred Weber 
MidSize Firm Eileen Buck 
Small Firm Anne Jewell 
HR Advisor Patricia Morrow 
Finance Advisor Ben Shames 
Facilities Advisor Susan Wolz 
Mktg Advisor Kyle Woodward 
Con't Ed Martie Eidson 
Info Tech Advisor Tracy Wierzelewski 
Corporate/Gov Stephanie Arkin 

 


